
NEW PARISHIONERS 
To become a member of our parish, 

visit the parish office in person.  

VOLUNTEER SCREENING 
Contact the office or our volunteer  

coordinator Hsiu Hau at 

screening@princeofpeacesc.ca 

 

BAPTISM 
Contact the parish office 3 months  

before the desired date of Baptism. 

FIRST COMMUNION  
AND CONFIRMATION PREP 

In normal times, these programs run 

from September to June. Look for  

bulletin announcements.  

R.C.I.A  
The Christian Initiation of Adults is for 

those wishing to learn more about how 

to become Catholic. Please contact the 

parish office for further information. 

MARRIAGE 

Contact the parish office at least one 

year in advance of the desired date. 

 ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
The date of our Mass of anointing is 

published in the bulletin. For home vis-

its, call the parish office. From the hos-

pital, ask for a priest directly at the 

nursing station. 

FIRST FRIDAY DEVOTIONS 
Following the  7pm mass there is expo-

sition, adoration (confessions during 

adoration) and Benediction at 8:30pm.  

MASS OF ANOINTING 
Second Wednesday of every month at 

12:00 noon. 

VISITING MINISTRY 
Currently no visits for Holy Communion 

are available.  

CHILDREN’S LITURGY  
Postponed until further notice. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
Bento D’Cruz—Grand Knight 

GK9144@ontariokofc.ca 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
Meet on the 2nd Monday of every 

month. For assistance, donations or to 

join call 647-234-0265. 

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL 
Meets on the 3rd Tuesday of every 

Month.  

CATHOLIC  SCHOOLS 
Prince of Peace  416-393-5416 

Our Lady of Grace  416-393-5372 

St. Marguerite Bourgeoys 416-393-5381 

St. Rene Goupil  416-393-5408 

The Divine Infant  416-393-5414 

Fr. Michael McGivney 905-472-4961 

Francis Libermann HS   416-393-5524 

 

PASTOR 
Fr. Efren Alvarez Pelayo  
fr.efren@princeofpeacesc.ca 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 
Fr. Martin Lugo Tapia 

fr.martin@princeofpeacesc.ca 

DEACONS 
Rev. Mr. Terence Rebello  
Rev Mr. Thomas Aquino 

SECRETARY 
Fatima Sequeira 

fatima@princeofpeacesc.ca 

SACRAMENTS COORDINATOR-
OFFICE ASSISTANT 

Joan Turco 
joan@princeofpeacesc.ca 

ACCOUNTANT 
Rene Ng 

rng@archtoronto.org 

PROPERTY MANAGER 
Dan Christante 

dan.christante@gmail.com 

HOUSEKEEPING 
Geneveve Macariola-Amini 

CARETAKERS 
Jessie Guinto * Tom Mitrovski 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday:    5:00 pm  
Sunday:       8:30 am, 10:00 am,  
                        11:30 am & 1:00 pm  

Weekday Masses 
       Monday-Saturday:   8:30 am   

 

       Tuesday & 1st  Friday:  7:00 pm 

Confessions 
Saturday:    9:00 am - 9:45 am   
              4:00 pm-4:45 pm  

(First Friday Confessions-see below)  

Office Hours:  Monday through Friday  9:00 am to 5:00 pm / Weekends Closed 

Founded 1983 

265 Alton Towers Circle, Scarborough, Ontario M1V 4E7 
Phone: 416-291-9422  |  Fax: 416-291-7841 

Email: parish.office@princeofpeacesc.ca 

Website: https://princeofpeacesc.archtoronto.org/ 
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Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

BOOK OF LIFE 
Due to unforeseen circum-
stances, the Book of Life 
will not be present in the 
church this weekend but 
rather it will be present in 

the sanctuary on Wednesday, October 
26. Thank you for your patience as we 
prepare for the month of November 
remembering those who have gone 
before us.  

PRAYER GROUP 
Deepen your devotion to 
the Holy Eucharist; come 
and see the video presenta-
tion on The Biblical Walk 

Through the Bible by Dr Edward Sri.  
Session 5 is “The Liturgy of the Eucha-
rist:  Communion Rite and Concluding 
Rite”.  We meet in the Parish Hall on 
Oct 27 from 7:00pm - 8:30pm. See 
you all there.  

ALTAR SERVERS’ AWARDS 
Please join us in congratulat-
ing this years recipients of 
the Archdiocesan Altar Serv-
ers Award: Jerone Arristan, 

Ashlyn Jeyanathan, Joy Fernandes and 
Melody Fernandes. We are grateful for 
the important contribution of these 
young people to the parish. 

CATHOLIC CEMETERY’S 
The Archdiocese wishes to 
invite all families to partici-
pate in the All Souls’ Day Mass 
on Saturday, November 5 at 
2:00pm. All Masses will be 

held indoors at the following locations:  

Christ the King – Markham 
Assumption -Mississauga 

Holy Cross -Thornhill 
Queen of Heaven -Woodbridge 

Resurrection -Whitby 
 

Due to limited indoor space, priority is 
given to those who have  who have 
family  members buried  at any of the 
Cemeteries.  

SUNDAY MISSALS 
Sunday Missals are now availa-
ble in the parish office during 
regular office hours. If you 
would like to have your own 
copy, the cost is $7.00 per mis-
sal. 

GIFTS FROM THE HOLY LAND 
This weekend, we welcome 
the "Handicraft Holy Land 
Christians", who after Com-
munion will briefly address 
the issues and concerns regarding the 
Christian presence in the Holy Land. 
Many unique hand carved olive wood 
religious art pieces will be available for 
purchase after every mass in the Par-
ish Hall. Please stop by and help sup-
port our Christian brothers and sisters 
in Bethlehem. Cash, debit, credit cards 
and cheque will be accepted. For more 
information, you can visit    

www.HolylandChristians.ca 

VOCATIONS 
Wanted: Humble sinners who 
know the forgiveness of God. 
These make good servants of 
the Gospel. They can be 
priests, deacons, brothers or 

sisters.. If God is calling you contact: 
Fr. Matt McCarthy   

416-968-0997  
vocations @archtoronto.org 

ALTAR SERVERS (YOUTH) 
Training resumes on Satur-
day October 29 from 
1:30pm to 2:30pm in the 
church. If you have never 
been an altar server and would like to 
be a part of this ministry, please join Fr 
Martin for this training opportunity.    

CHOIR REHEARSAL 
Every Wednesday at 7:00 pm 
in the Church. New members  
are always welcome!  

Saturday, October 22 
8:30am Mass 
Sunday, October 23 
8:30am * 10:00am  
11:30am * 1:00pm  
Monday, October 24 
8:30am Mass 
†  Marcelino Pazcoguin Jr. 

 Prillo Family 
Tuesday, October 25 
8:30am Mass 
† Dean Turner 
† Marguerite & Edward Scheffer 

7:00pm Mass 
† Milagros Rosa 
† Sophie & John Ah Soot Kwan 

Wednesday, October 26 
8:30am Mass 
† Maurita Macariola 
† Lauro & Justina Macariola 

Thursday, October 27 
8:30am Mass 
† Romeo Claveria Sr. 

 Grayson Wong 
Friday, October 28 
8:30 am Mass 
† Anthony Pais 
† Bruce Lee 
† Saturday, October 29 
8:30am Mass 
† Marcelino Pazcoguin Sr. 
† Philominraaj 

Mass Intentions 
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SANCTUARY LAMP 
OCTOBER 24—29 

For the Repose of the Souls of: 
Ah Mao Wong,  Daniel Couture 

In Thanksgiving by  
Lorenzo & Elsinore Jardin 

Those who paint a false image of themselves may fool themselves and 

may even fool others.  But they will never fool God and they will never be 

able to achieve true peace in their soul.  We each must realize the hum-

ble truth of our sin and weakness and, in that realization, beg for the on-

ly remedy – the mercy of God.  

 For the infirm 

 In thanksgiving  †Rest in peace  

PILGRIMAGE TO OUR LADY 
OF GUADALUPE SHRINE 

(MEXICO) 
FEBRUARY 11-17, 2023 

Spaces are limited, contact us at:  
416-444-6666  or visit:  

www.ihtours.com 

http://www.HolylandChristians.ca


October 23, 2022 

Currently Prince of Peace parish total 
donations are $98,596.00, that is 
(118.8%) of the 2022 target goal of 
$83,000.00. Congratulations and thank 
you for your generosity!   

PARISH HEADCOUNT SURVEY 
This is the last weekend we 
will be conducting a head 
count survey for the Archdi-
ocese. Thank you to everyone who 
made the counting possible!  

DONATING SECURITIES 
One of the most finan-
cially sound ways to sup-
port the Archdiocese of 
Toronto is with the gift 
of securities (stocks, 
bonds, mutual funds). 
When you donate securities to a 
registered charity, you pay no cap-
ital gains tax and receive a tax re-
ceipt for the full amount of the 
gift. It means a great tax break for 
you and an increased support of 
various archdiocesan charities 
such as your parish, ShareLife, 
and many others. Information at: 
the Development Office at 416-
934-3400 Ext. 519/561 or email: 
 development@archtoronto.org. 

ESTATE PLANNING FOR THE  
CARIBBEAN COMMUNITY 

Are you Caribbean or of Caribbe-
an descent? If so, join us for  this 
free special   event at the historic 
St. Paul’s Basilica in Toronto, 
on Saturday, October 29, 8 am to 
11:30 am. Come and learn about 
the importance of a Will, Powers 
of Attorney & Estate Planning as 
well as Catholic teachings and tra-
ditions around burials and crema-
tion. Join us for breakfast, Carib-
bean music and a tour of St. Paul’s 
Basilica. To register please call 
416-934-3400 ext. 561,519 or 
email us at:  
development@archtoronto.org  

OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
OCTOBER 15-16 

$ 6,969.50 
Online and PAG  

$ 808.00 
TOTAL 

$ 7,777.50 

CONFIRMATION PROGRAM 
Last weekend we announced 
that the Confirmation pro-
gram for 2022-2023 is now 
ready to begin. (see Oct 16th 
bulletin on our website). We 
invited parents to sign up 

online starting Monday October 17 at 
12 noon emphasizing that the deadline 
to sign up is October 28. Notices were 
also sent through the schools as a cour-
tesy to the parents. However, we advise 
parents that communication from the 
Church is given in the Church (Bulletin 
and pulpit announcements).  

FIRST COMMUNION PROGRAM 
Parents who missed the Ori-
entation and Registration are 
asked to call the parish office 
and once we complete regis-
tration we will meet them to 
discuss options.  

THINKING OF BECOMING A CATHOLIC? 
If you are interested in 
learning more about be-
coming Catholic, please 
contact the parish office to 
learn about the on going 

process at Prince of Peace. 

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION NEWS 

NOVEMBER IS THE MONTH DEDICATED TO ALL SOULS IN PURGATORY 

The month of November is dedicated to All Souls in Purgatory. The 
Church has always taught us to pray for those who have gone into eter-
nity. Therefore, once again, we invite the community to join in our prac-
tice to remember the Faithful departed by attending mass on Nov 2, All 
Souls Day, and by entering the names of family members only into the 

Book of Life. We ask every one to observe the following instructions:                       
The BOOK OF LIFE will be present in the sanctuary area beginning next 
weekend. Please pick up a sheet after mass from the entrance of the 
church and bring them to the church and place them in the assigned 
container near the book of life. We will add the pages to the book.            
ALL SOULS ENVELOPES will be available next weekend before and after all masses 
and during the week. The names submitted on the envelope will be your personal 
and private intention included in the general intention for All Souls in Purgatory at 
all three masses on Nov 2 (8:30am, 12noon & 7pm). During these three masses, 
a collection will be taken and it is then that All Souls envelopes will be collected as 
an offering for our beloved departed.  If you cannot attend any of 
these masses, you can submit your offering during the offertory any 
Sunday in November. Please note that the names you write on the 
envelopes will be for the Mass only, not the slides, which will be con-
ducted differently to give equal opportunity to everyone.  
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If you are a business owner, we 
invite you to consider advertising 
your business in our parish bulle-

tin, available weekly at Mass and virtual-
ly through our parish website. This is a 
valuable, effective, local and affordable 
method to promote your business to our 
congregation. The most common sizes 
are displayed in this graphic but we do 
have other options. Please call the parish 
office if you wish to place an add in our bulletin. Our bulletin is printed from September to June on a 
weekly basis and is also published on our website. We hope this will provide you with an idea of how 
your advertisement might appear in our parish bulletin. 

2021 FINANCIAL REPORT 
Every year, a Financial Report is 
provided to the parishioners of 
Prince of Peace parish. It is pre-
pared by the Finance Council 
and given to the parishioners in 
order to be both transparent and 
also to keep parishioners well 
informed about what it takes to 
administer a parish when it 
comes to all Temporal Affairs. In 
fact, the vital administrative and 
financial work of any parish will 
make little sense unless we are 
aware of the way it relates to the 
pastoral and spiritual work of a 
parish and how they sustain 
each other. This is particularly 
important today because all par-
ishes,  require the employment 
of ministerial and financial pro-
fessionals which requires per-
sonnel and business systems 
with the specific goal of account-
ability for all resources that are 
given. If you missed the short 
presentation that was given 2 
weeks ago, a copy of the 2021 
Report has been inserted into 
the bulletin again this weekend.   
We continue to thank you all for 
the ongoing commitment you 
have to share 
your Time, Talent 
and Treasure.  


